
NOTE: Although every effort is made to ensure that the following 
information is up-to-date, last minute changes to the schedule may be 
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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:  The Court 
 
FROM: Gregory Hilton, Clerk 
 
DATE: November 22, 2017 
 
RE:  Revised December, 2017 Schedule 
  December 01, 04, 05, 06, 07, 08, 11, 12, 13, 14, 15, and 18, 2017

   
 

Attached is the revised December Schedule of cases which supersedes that 
issued to the Court on October 25, 2017. 
 
 
GH:ceb 
attachment 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



NOTE: Although every effort is made to ensure that the following 
information is up-to-date, last minute changes to the schedule may be 
required. To confirm information listed on this schedule, please contact 
the Clerk's Office at 410-260-1450. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

THE COURT OF SPECIAL APPEALS 
 

DECEMBER 01, 04, 05, 06, 07, 08, 11, 12, 13, 14, 15, 18, 2017 
 

FRIDAY, DECEMBER 01, 2017 
 
 
     Courtroom No. 1 
 
     No. 02223/16   Racheal Shaw vs. SMS Assist LLC 
     No. 02092/16   Kevin Green et al. vs. Presidential Bank, FSB 
     No. 02230/16   Gladstone Dainty vs. Thomas P. Dore et al., Substitute Trustees 
     No. 00147/17   Eric Roes vs. State of Maryland (submitted on brief) 
 
     Courtroom No. 2 
 
     No. 02419/16   Jing Miao Miseveth vs. Jeanne K. Aelion et al. 
     No. 01106/17+  State of Maryland vs. Jermail Young ** 
     No. 01112/17+  State of Maryland vs. Vincent Neil Palmisano ** 
     No. 01303/16   Ann Pederson et al. vs. Eric Flesher 
     No. 02294/16   Walter E. Kozachuk, M.D. vs. Maryland State Board  

of Physicians 
     No. 02570/16   John Baptist Watkins, III vs. State of Maryland 
 
 
  +120 DAY RULE 
 **consolidated cases 
                            



NOTE: Although every effort is made to ensure that the following 
information is up-to-date, last minute changes to the schedule may be 
required. To confirm information listed on this schedule, please contact 
the Clerk's Office at 410-260-1450. 
 
 

THE COURT OF SPECIAL APPEALS 
 

DECEMBER 01, 04, 05, 06, 07, 08, 11, 12, 13, 14, 15, 18, 2017 
 

MONDAY, DECEMBER 04, 2017 
 
 
     Courtroom No. 1 
 
     No. 02098/16   Faith Nevins Hawks vs. Michael Ruby et al. 
     No. 01119/16   Victory Enterprises, LLC vs. The Savage Limited Liability  

Co., et al. 
     No. 02457/16   Roland Hayes Jeter, Jr. vs. State of Maryland 
     No. 02126/16   Joseph Kaczorowski, Personal Representative of the Estate of    
    Bernard Kaczorowski vs. Harold Livingston 
     No. 01362/11   J. Reuben Rainey vs. State of Maryland 
      
 
     Courtroom No. 2 
 
     No. 02032/16   Rodney E. Crawley vs. Board of Education of  

Prince George's County et al. 
     No. 01835/16   Daniel Seth Berger vs. Shari Hookman Berger 
     No. 02293/16   Erin Shaw et al. vs. Jasmine Denise Shuman et al. 
     No. 01778/16   S M G Holdings I, LLC et al. vs. Arena Ventures, LLC 
                            



NOTE: Although every effort is made to ensure that the following 
information is up-to-date, last minute changes to the schedule may be 
required. To confirm information listed on this schedule, please contact 
the Clerk's Office at 410-260-1450. 
 
 

THE COURT OF SPECIAL APPEALS 
 

DECEMBER 01, 04, 05, 06, 07, 08, 11, 12, 13, 14, 15, 18, 2017 
 

TUESDAY, DECEMBER 05, 2017 
 
 
     Courtroom No. 1 
 
     No. 00022/17** Marlo Lomax vs. State of Maryland 
     No. 00208/17** Gary Ward vs. State of Maryland 
     No. 02183/16   Kelvin Sewell vs. State of Maryland 
     No. 02143/16   Diego Ciprian de Leon vs. Cipriian De Leon et al. 
     No. 01864/16   David Point Du Jour vs. HSBC Bank N.A. 
 
 **consolidated cases 
 
     Courtroom No. 2 
 
     No. 01692/16   Jessica Brodey et al. vs. Feynman School Inc. 
     No. 02416/16   Gerald Hyman vs. State of Maryland 
     No. 02259/16   Westminster Livestock Auction & Auction Services LLC et al.  
    vs. Mayor & Common Council of Westminster 
     No. 00178/17   Darius Price vs. State of Maryland 
     No. 02140/16   Oluwakemi Odusami vs. Sandy Apugo 
                            



NOTE: Although every effort is made to ensure that the following 
information is up-to-date, last minute changes to the schedule may be 
required. To confirm information listed on this schedule, please contact 
the Clerk's Office at 410-260-1450. 
 
 

THE COURT OF SPECIAL APPEALS 
 

DECEMBER 01, 04, 05, 06, 07, 08, 11, 12, 13, 14, 15, 18, 2017 
 

WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 06, 2017 
 
 
     Courtroom No. 1 
 
     No. 02043/16   Erik Belfiore vs. Merchant Link, LLC 
     No. 02345/16   Charles W. Hagee vs. Baltimore City Police Department 
     No. 00615/17*  In Re:  A. S., M. S. and M. S. 
     No. 00926/17*  In Re:  Adoption/Guardianship of J. M. (submitted on brief) 
     No. 01992/16   Aaron Jacob Vanmeter vs. State of Maryland (submitted  

  on brief) 
 
     *8-207(a) 
 
     Courtroom No. 2 
 
     No. 02116/16   Kamordeen Muse-Ariyoh vs. Board of Education for  

Prince George's County 
     No. 02085/16   Jeffrey Lowery vs. Hoang Nguyen et al. 
     No. 02014/16   Shawn Raver vs. Christian Beckman      
     No. 02730/16   Davon Temple vs. State of Maryland 
                            



NOTE: Although every effort is made to ensure that the following 
information is up-to-date, last minute changes to the schedule may be 
required. To confirm information listed on this schedule, please contact 
the Clerk's Office at 410-260-1450. 
 
 

THE COURT OF SPECIAL APPEALS 
 

DECEMBER 01, 04, 05, 06, 07, 08, 11, 12, 13, 14, 15, 18, 2017 
 

THURSDAY, DECEMBER 07, 2017 
 
 
     Courtroom No. 1 
 
     No. 02018/16   Willow Grove Citizens Association et al. vs. 
    County Council of Prince George's County, Maryland 
     No. 02189/16   Joshua J. O'Dell et al. vs. Kristine Brown et al. 
     No. 02446/16   Nicholas James Clemens vs. State of Maryland 
     No. 02037/16   Charles Andrews vs. Tiffany Andrews 
     No. 02124/16   Konstantinos Alexakis vs. Supervisor of Assessments  

of Anne Arundel County 
 
     Courtroom No. 2 
 
     No. 02346/16   Peter M. Ferraro vs. L. Cabrera Inc. et al. 
     No. 01939/16   Tasha Gambrell vs. Midland Funding, LLC 
     No. 01034/16   Georgia Efthimiou et al. vs. Carrie M. Ward et al., 

  Substitute Trustees 
     No. 02720/16*  Trevor Harrison vs. Valarie Harrison 
     No. 01834/16   Heidi Rosencrantz Ryder vs. Charles Ryder 
     No. 01990/16   Kathy A. Netro et al. vs. Greater Baltimore Medical Center, 
                      Inc. et al. 
     No. 02091/16   Won Kim a/k/a Emma Wong vs. US-1 Flea Market LLC et al. 
 
     *8-207(a) 
                            



NOTE: Although every effort is made to ensure that the following 
information is up-to-date, last minute changes to the schedule may be 
required. To confirm information listed on this schedule, please contact 
the Clerk's Office at 410-260-1450. 
 
 

THE COURT OF SPECIAL APPEALS 
 

DECEMBER 01, 04, 05, 06, 07, 08, 11, 12, 13, 14, 15, 18, 2017 
 

FRIDAY, DECEMBER 08, 2017 
 
 
     Courtroom No. 1 
 
     No. 01804/16   John F. McMahon vs. Wayne Robey et al. 
     No. 01729/16   Brent Stock vs. Deanna L. Reinard 
     No. 02026/16   Vivian Chavez et al. vs. Capitol View II LLC et al. 
     No. 01595/16   Yong Ran Sunwoo Kim vs. Chang Jin Sunwoo 
     No. 00807/16*  Amanda Marks vs. Douglas Schenk 
     No. 02258/16   Philippe H. DeRosier vs. Aretha M. DeRosier (submitted 

  on brief) 
 
     *8-207(a) 
 
     Courtroom No. 2 
 
     No. 01450/16   John Carberry vs. Dana Carberry 
     No. 01174/16   Micheal Taylor vs. State of Maryland 
     No. 02386/16   Robert Eugene Head, Jr. vs. State of Maryland 
     No. 01631/16   Reginald M. Love vs. State of Maryland 
                            



NOTE: Although every effort is made to ensure that the following 
information is up-to-date, last minute changes to the schedule may be 
required. To confirm information listed on this schedule, please contact 
the Clerk's Office at 410-260-1450. 
 
 

THE COURT OF SPECIAL APPEALS 
 

DECEMBER 01, 04, 05, 06, 07, 08, 11, 12, 13, 14, 15, 18, 2017 
 

MONDAY, DECEMBER 11, 2017 
 

 
     Courtroom No. 1 
 
     No. 00685/17*  Loretta Smith vs. Tavahn Rucker 
     No. 01050/16** Rinaldo Savon Washington vs. State of Maryland 
     No. 01079/16** Kimfrey Williams vs. State of Maryland 
     No. 02349/15   Ukeenan Nautica Thomas vs. State of Maryland 
 
     *8-207(a) 
   **consolidated cases 
 
     Courtroom No. 2 
 
     No. 02701/16   Rodney Lee Agnew vs. State of Maryland 
     No. 02221/16   Christopher Bird vs. Washington Metropolitan Area  

Transit Authority 
     No. 01889/16   Brian Shulman vs. Benjamin Rosenberg 
     No. 00502/17*  Michaela Ann Greene vs. Peter Lawrence Greene 
     No. 02220/16   Thomas J. Cleary vs. Maryland Workers' Compensation 
    Commission 
 
     *8-207(a) 
                            



NOTE: Although every effort is made to ensure that the following 
information is up-to-date, last minute changes to the schedule may be 
required. To confirm information listed on this schedule, please contact 
the Clerk's Office at 410-260-1450. 
 
 

THE COURT OF SPECIAL APPEALS 
 

DECEMBER 01, 04, 05, 06, 07, 08, 11, 12, 13, 14, 15, 18, 2017. 
 

TUESDAY, DECEMBER 12, 2017 
 
 
     Courtroom No. 1 
 
     No. 02247/16   Andre Perry vs. John S. Burson et al.   Substitute Trustees 
     No. 02035/16   Daniel G. Wiles vs. Patricia G. Wiles 
     No. 01993/16   Rydell Orlando Gray vs. Laura O'Sullivan et al. vs. 
     No. 02443/16   Catherine Villani McGainey vs. Jack R. Sturgill, Jr. et al. 
 
     *8-207(a) 
 
     Courtroom No. 2 
 
     No. 02167/16   Jody Lee Miles vs. Lawrence Joseph Hogan et al. 
     No. 02359/16   District Title vs. Timothy Day et al. 
     No. 02095/16   Nicole M. Jantz vs. Allstate Insurance Company et al. 
     No. 02097/16   John M. Sarigianis vs. Christine A. Sarigianis 
     No. 02209/16   ACC Mortgage Inc. vs. Deborah Driver (submitted on brief) 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

Rule 8-522(a) 
 

Pursuant to Maryland Rule 8-522(a), oral argument is limited to 20 minutes per side. 
 
                           



NOTE: Although every effort is made to ensure that the following 
information is up-to-date, last minute changes to the schedule may be 
required. To confirm information listed on this schedule, please contact 
the Clerk's Office at 410-260-1450. 
 
 

THE COURT OF SPECIAL APPEALS 
 

DECEMBER 01, 04, 05, 06, 07, 08, 11, 12, 13, 14, 15, 18, 2017 
 

WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 13, 2017 
All cases submitted on brief 

 
 
     Courtroom No. 1 
 
     No. 02439/16   Russell Paul Dobash, Sr. vs. State of Maryland 
     No. 00054/17   Antonio L. Cottingham vs. State of Maryland 
     No. 00624/16   Jonathan Strickland vs. State of Maryland 
     No. 02023/16   D. L. vs. Sheppard Pratt Health System Inc et al. 
     No. 02048/16   Timothy Aaron Covington vs. State of Maryland 
     No. 00555/16   Juliun E. Jones-Joyner vs. State of Maryland 
     No. 01656/16   Whitney Ruby vs. State of Maryland 
 
     Courtroom No. 2 
 
     No. 01740/16   Brandon Wilder vs. State of Maryland 
     No. 00791/16   A. C. vs. Office of the Attorney General 
     No. 00133/17   Michael Pacheco vs. State of Maryland 
     No. 02664/16   Adou Kouadio vs. State of Maryland 
                            



NOTE: Although every effort is made to ensure that the following 
information is up-to-date, last minute changes to the schedule may be 
required. To confirm information listed on this schedule, please contact 
the Clerk's Office at 410-260-1450. 
 
 

THE COURT OF SPECIAL APPEALS 
 

DECEMBER 01, 04, 05, 06, 07, 08, 11, 12, 13, 14, 15, 18, 2017 
 

THURSDAY, DECEMBER 14, 2017 
All cases submitted on brief 

 
 
     Courtroom No. 1 
 
     No. 02166/16   Kevin Scott Jones et al. vs. John E. Driscoll, III et al. 
     No. 01076/16   Kelly M. Williams vs. Shauna Jean Williams 
     No. 02609/16   Charles Ray Reid, IV vs. State of Maryland et al. 
 
     Courtroom No. 2 
 
     No. 01967/16   Kenneth Batson vs. State of Maryland 
     No. 02743/16   Christian Shenk vs. State of Maryland 
     No. 02635/16   Michael Victor Rayne vs. State of Maryland 
     No. 02369/16** Ronald Cornish vs. State of Maryland 
     No. 00222/17** Ronald Cornish vs. State of Maryland 
 
 **consolidated cases 
                            



NOTE: Although every effort is made to ensure that the following 
information is up-to-date, last minute changes to the schedule may be 
required. To confirm information listed on this schedule, please contact 
the Clerk's Office at 410-260-1450. 
 
 

THE COURT OF SPECIAL APPEALS 
 

DECEMBER 01, 04, 05, 06, 07, 08, 11, 12, 13, 14, 15, 18, 2017 
 

FRIDAY, DECEMBER 15, 2017 
All cases submitted on brief 

 
 
     Courtroom No. 1 
 
     No. 00152/17   Brian M. Ogle vs. State of Maryland 
     No. 02419/14   Desmond Jerrod Smith vs. State of Maryland 
     No. 00171/17   Jonathan Jurado vs. State of Maryland 
     No. 00220/17   T'ron Dawkins vs. State of Maryland 
     No. 01288/15   Larnell Henrdrick vs. State of Maryland 
 
     Courtroom No. 2 
 
     No. 00003/17   Adrian Jamar Fitchett vs. State of Maryland 
     No. 00051/17   Tyrom Ballard vs. State of Maryland 
     No. 00009/17   Jajuan Demetrius Tunstall vs. State of Maryland 
     No. 02511/15   Richard Gray-El vs. State of Maryland 
     No. 02830/15   Donta Walker vs. State of Maryland 
                            



NOTE: Although every effort is made to ensure that the following 
information is up-to-date, last minute changes to the schedule may be 
required. To confirm information listed on this schedule, please contact 
the Clerk's Office at 410-260-1450. 
 
 

THE COURT OF SPECIAL APPEALS 
 

DECEMBER 01, 04, 05, 06, 07, 08, 11, 12, 13, 14, 15, 18, 2017 
 

MONDAY, DECEMBER 18, 2017 
All cases submitted on brief 

 
 
     Courtroom No. 1 
 
     No. 01491/16   Dontae Spivey vs. John Wolfe, Warden 
     No. 01758/16   Joe Dean Crawford vs. Carrie M. Ward et al., 
    Substitute Trustees 
     No. 01817/16   Lundes A. Cartwright vs. State of Maryland 
     No. 01884/16   Antonio R. Edwards vs. State of Maryland 
     No. 02015/16   Matthew Jones vs. Family Court State of Delaware, 
    Sussex County 
     No. 02096/16   Estate of Kimberly Waters vs. Rhonda Framm 
     No. 02127/16   Dawn Perlmutter et al. vs. Trina Varone et al. 
     No. 02179/16   Keith J. Jeffries vs. Carrie M. Ward et al. 
     No. 02185/16   Charles W. Main vs. Teresa Main 
     No. 02229/16   Flaubert Mbongo et al. vs. Carrie Ward et al., 
    Substitute Trustees 
 
     Courtroom No. 2 
 
     No. 02309/16   Thomas Garfield Barnett, III vs. State of Maryland 
     No. 02381/16   Thomas Daniel Palenchar vs. State of Maryland 
     No. 02412/16   Steven E. Tarpley vs. Robert Friend et al. 
     No. 02553/16   Randolph Thompson vs. State of Maryland 
     No. 02555/16   Timothy Hatchett vs. State of Maryland 
     No. 02571/16   Jamie L. Meyers vs. State of Maryland 
     No. 02577/16   Daahme M. Forster vs. State of Maryland 
     No. 02606/16   Jaray Anthony Toulson vs. State of Maryland 
     No. 02640/16   Benjamin Davis, III vs. State of Maryland 
     No. 00435/17   Michael Strobel vs. State of Maryland 
     No. 00538/17   Ezra Reuven Goldman vs. State of Maryland 
     No. 00605/17   Emmett Pulliam vs. State of Maryland  



NOTE: Although every effort is made to ensure that the following 
information is up-to-date, last minute changes to the schedule may be 
required. To confirm information listed on this schedule, please contact 
the Clerk's Office at 410-260-1450. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 SCHEDULE 
 
 IN THE COURT OF SPECIAL APPEALS 
 
 DECEMBER 01, 04, 05, 06, 07, 08, 11, 12, 13, 14, 15, and 18, 2017 
 
 
 

On the day of argument, counsel are instructed to register in the Office of the Clerk 

no later than 9:00 a.m.  The Court is located at 361 Rowe Boulevard, in the Robert C. 

Murphy Courts of Appeals Building.  After December, 2017, the Court will recess until 

January, 2018. 

 

 

Gregory Hilton 
Clerk 


